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Dear Prefix First Name Last Name,


Greetings from the St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action.  We offer you this letter as a token of our support for 
you and your ministry.   We thank the Lord for all the blessings He has bestowed on us. We’re especially 
thankful that He has allowed you to walk with us during our faith journey. 


Each day of the week, several members from our group are praying for you.   As a group centered on the 
power of prayer, we believe that through these prayers we can bless you and your ministry.   We hope these 
prayers will encourage and empower you as you serve the Lord.


The Men of Action would like to pledge our support for you.   In the name of our Lord we will offer our time, 
talent and resources to you and His Holy Church.  We would like to share the following New Year’s prayer with 
you.   We hope that you will use this prayer during your times of reflection.   This prayer has also been given to 
every man in our group.   Know that as you reflect on these words there is a prayerful community surrounding 
you.


Be Our Light for the New Year 

Come, Holy Spirit,

Spirit of the Risen Christ, be with us today and always.

Be our Light, our Guide, and our Comforter.

Be our Strength, our Courage, and our Sanctifier.

May this new year be a time of deep spiritual growth for us,

A time of welcoming your graces and gifts,

A time for forgiving freely and unconditionally,

A time for growing in virtue and goodness.

Come, Holy Spirit,

Be with us today and always.

	 	 	 	 	 - Author Unknown


Your Brothers In Christ: 

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action



